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GISW Transportation FAQ’s 

 

Our goal is to always provide the safest, most efficient, and caring transportation to all GISW students.  We 

achieve this through harmonious collaboration. 

http://www.coughlintransportation.com/
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parents to their children prove ineffective in resolving the situation, students who violate 
GISW bus rules may be subjected to pedagogical and disciplinary actions to be decided 
by the disciplinary conference. 
In the event of a serious violation, the Head of School can immediately suspend the 
student from riding the school bus. A permanent suspension from the bus can be decided 
by the disciplinary conference and does NOT justify a refund of payment. 

 

Q:  Can I ride my child’s bus to school? 

A: Parents may not ride nor board school buses when they are being used to transport 

children to and from school.  Only in special circumstances will a parent be allowed to 
ride the bus.  Approval will be needed from GISW leadership. 
Parents may not board the bus.  If a parent has concerns about their child/ren or other 
students, they should report this to the TM immediately. 

 
 

Q:  What if my child misses the bus in the morning/afternoon? 

A: If you feel your child missed the bus due to driver error, please contact the TM 

immediately.  If possible, the bus will return for your child.  HOWEVER, this may not 
always be possible, and, in this case, parents will need to find an alternative way to drive 
the student to or from the GISW. 

 
 

Q:  Is there a way to track the location of my child’s bus? 

A: No, we are not able to track buses.   

 
 

Q:  My child lost something on the bus.  Is there a lost and found box? 

A: When an item is left on a bus, the driver will keep the item on the bus until the student 

returns.  If the item is needed earlier by the student, they should notify the front office at 
301-767-3800 as soon as possible.  If the bus is still on the GISW campus the TM will 
make a best effort to retrieve the item immediately.   If the bus has already headed back 
to the Coughlin bus depot the item will be kept on the bus.  GISW is not liable for lost 
items. 

 

 

Q:  Is there a deadline to sign my child up for bus service? 

A: There are no deadlines to sign up for bus service, however if a bus is at  

capacity, you will be placed on a waiting list and only notified once space becomes 
available.  If you would like to add bus service, please use the Change Form a
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